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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2019 4:24 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190222
Attachments: Duke Energy Hurricane Dorian Payment

Customer correspondence for docket 20190222. 
 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2019 4:22 PM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190222 
 
 



1

Ereecy  McNeal

From: Bill <bgskillman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2019 3:27 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Duke Energy Hurricane Dorian Payment

The Florida Public Service Commission needs to stand up against the $177 million that Duke wants to soak there 
customers for.  It can't cost that much money to stage trucks and employees in case a hurricane occurs.  We are already 
paying them for hurricane damage and the privilege of Duke being our electric company.  Please put a stop to this 
outlandish request. 
 
Sincerely  
Bill Skillman 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




